## April 27, 1967

Professor Minoru Tamura Faculty of Education Kumamoto University Kumamoto, Japan

Dear Professor Tamura:

Thank you very much for your kindness in sending me copies of your "New subgenus of pearl oyster...", and "Cretaceous Trigoniids from the Mifune Group", and "Monotis (Entomonotis) from Kyushu, Japan." I shall read these articles as soon as I have a few hours of untrammeled time.

Please note my new address. I have been here as "Visiting Professor" since February 1, 1967, and hope to stay here for several years. It is a much better university than the University of Houston.

With thanks

Sincerely yours,

H. B. Stenzel Visiting Professor

HBS/b.jc

Enclosure: Separate on Disciuisca

